Decision on your Science Manuscript 1209853

10of1

Subject: Decision on your Science Manuscript 1209853

From: "Aneera Dobbins" <adobbins@aaas.org>
Date: 7/6/2011 2:39 PM
To: <hzhill@verizon.net>

6 July 2011

Dr. Helene Z Hill

Radiology

MSB F609

University of Medicine and Dentistry of New Jersey
185 South Orange Avenue

Newark NJ 07101-1709

USA

Dear Dr. Hill:

Manuscript number: 1209853

file:///C:/Users/Lanie/Desktop/website/E-mails/Decision on...

Thank you for submitting your manuscript "Analysis of Significant Experiments Obtained in Discovery in a Case for
Qui tam" to Science. Because your manuscript was not given a high priority rating during the initial screening process,
we will not be able to send it out for in-depth review. Although your analysis is interesting, we feel that the scope
and focus of your paper make it more appropriate for a more specialized journal. We are therefore notifying you so

that you can seek publication elsewhere.

We now receive many more interesting papers than we can publish. We therefore send for in-depth review only
those papers most likely to be ultimately published in Science. Papers are selected on the basis of discipline, novelty,
and general significance, in addition to the usual criteria for publication in specialized journals. Therefore, our
decision is not necessarily a reflection of the quality of your research but rather of our stringent space limitations.

Sincerely,

Brooks Hanson, Ph.D.

Deputy Editor, Physical Sciences
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